
HULA HOOPS FOR HURRICANE 
SANDY VICTIMS 

O  VALLEY FORGE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL INVITES THE STUDENTS TO PARTICIPATE 
IN A FUNDRAISER TO BENEFIT THE VICTIMS OF HURRICANE SANDY. 

O  DURING THE WEEK OF DECEMBER 3RD STUDENTS WILL BE INVITED TO DONATE 
$1 (OR AMOUNT YOU CHOOSE) TO HULA HOOP OR EXERCISE WITH A HULA HOOP 
IN THE GYM ON THE MORNING DESIGNATED BELOW. ALL MONEY COLLECTED 
WILL BE DONATED TO THE RED CROSS TO BENEFIT THE HURRICANE VICTIMS. 

O  PLEASE SEND IN $1 CASH OR IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO DONATE MORE, MAKE 
CHECKS PAYABLE TO THE AMERICAN RED CROSS INDICATING “HURRICANE SANDY 
RELIEF” IN THE MEMO LINE.  DONATIONS SHOULD BE SENT IN AN ENVELOPE 
LABELED “HURRICANE SANDY RELIEF”.  QUESTIONS CAN BE DIRECTED TO ALEX 
JOHNSON johnsona@tesd.net . 

PLACE: VFE GYMNASIUM   TIME: 8:20-8:45AM 

MONDAY DEC 3RD - 4TH GRADERS 

TUESDAY DEC 4TH  - 3RD GRADERS 

WEDNESDAY DEC 5TH - 2ND GRADERS 

 THURSDAY DEC 6TH – KINDERGARTEN 

FRIDAY DEC 7TH – 1st GRADERS 
 

 


